
 One item dominates this months report and that is your invite from the 
Development Trust to attend an open meeting to inform you of our plans with 
regard to the purchase of the light haulage side of Jim Holland’s business and 
the construction of the Enterprise Zone.  Please see the announcement in the 
“news” section of this website. 

 A relatively quiet month to report partly due to me being on leave visiting 
exotic Birmingham for 2 weeks!  I would however like to thank the dozen or 
more who responded to my welding class suggestion.  I have now got sufficient 
numbers to proceed with securing a tutor - more details to follow.  

 Is anyone out there interested is starting a small scale island bakery at the 
Enterprise Zone?  It was one thing that was identified in the last development 
plan as being needed. Please feel free to contact me anytime to discuss this in 
confidence.  All kinds of help to start such a venture is out there so give it some 
thought. 

 Work towards the Turbine progresses with the Tender going out to 
contractors wishing to become the Joint Project Management for all 5 island 
turbines.  This will save money as it is pointless to employ people to do the 
same work for each turbine individually. 

 Once again please make the effort to attend the meeting as your input in 
to all the Trust do is invaluable.  Look forward to seeing you there! 

 I can be contacted on 01857 616300 or at cdostronsay@btconnect.com 

Cheers Tony. 
  
 


